
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  JOIN US!  
Do you have prior systems experience? 

Have you delivered or facilitated 

training? Do you enjoy working with 

others? We invite you to participate in 

the train-the-trainer program as part of 

the NOAA implementation of BAS! 

As a strategy widely used in large system 

implementations, train-the-trainer is a 

process where potential instructors or 

subject matter experts are trained to then 

train other users in their bureau. 

Participants will be detailed to the BAS 

Program beginning January 1, 2022. 

Please join us for this exciting 

opportunity to be a part of the new 

software solution for DOC! 

  

 

 
 

Ready to learn 

more about 

NOAA train-the-

trainer? 

Indicate your 

interest using the 

Submit a BAS 

Question           

by 9/1/21! 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wz7PRAyEhkC33uO8mmwttKkHf8PBTmxHoN3hG9Z6ts1UN09YRTdQQTVPVkpTQTlLMUI3VDFBNE1LUi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wz7PRAyEhkC33uO8mmwttKkHf8PBTmxHoN3hG9Z6ts1UN09YRTdQQTVPVkpTQTlLMUI3VDFBNE1LUi4u

